



Thana Kauff...



Richard called us this morning. He is insisting that 1-9 has to be declared active again in order for them to be able to do the work and produce the well. We say he has until January 31, 2024 before he has to plug it, so just get it producing and then it will be active again due to production. We have given our permission as landowners to do the work. I don't think the IOGCC would have any objection, would they?

Not sure what the commission will say. You can provide this testimony at our hearing on September 14, or you can provide written testimony and submit it. The commission will make a decision regardless



Text message

